No Nut or Sesame Seed Policy

Due to the nursery having children with severe allergies, this nursery operates a strict no nut
and no sesame seed policy.

Please do not send any kind of nut or sesame seed into nursery — actual nuts or sesame seeds,
or products containing traces of nuts or sesame seeds. Please check all food labels carefully
e.g. houmous, breadsticks, snack bars.

If your child brings food containing nuts or sesame seeds into nursery, they will not be allowed

to eat it and it will be sent home.

Please ask to see our additional policies on: ‘Food and Drink’, ‘Healthy snacks and Lunches’
and ‘Oral Health’ and ‘Allergy and allergic reactions’



